
You're Invited to a Coding Workshop! 

Dear Students, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Coding Workshop designed specifically for high 

school students! Whether you're a beginner or have some experience, this workshop will enhance 

your coding skills and explore new technologies. 

Workshop Details: 

• Date: March 15, 2024 

• Time: 10:00 AM - 3:00 PM 

• Location: Room 201, High School Computer Lab 

What to Expect: 

Interactive sessions on Python, web development basics, and more! You'll also have the chance 

to work on projects, meet fellow students, and learn from experienced instructors. 

RSVP: 

To reserve your spot, please reply to this email by March 1, 2024. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Best Regards, 

The Coding Workshop Team 


